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Attention 7
th
 Graders:  Our 8

th
 grade trip to Washington, DC in the fall is scheduled for October 13-14, 2016.  We 

will have three payment options.  Second payments are due after spring break on Monday, April 4! 

Option #1 - $380.00 due on March 1 

Option #2 - $190.00 due on March 1 and June 1  

Option #3 - $95.00 due March 1, April 4, May 2, and June 1 

All money must be paid in full by June 1, 2016.  Please make your check payable to Southern Regional Middle 

School and give to your homeroom teacher. 

 
The date for the Scholarship Awards Ceremony has been changed from Tuesday, May 31st to 
Thursday, June 2nd at 6:00 p.m. in the 11/12 gymnasium. 

 
Attention middle school boys -- do you enjoy singing, or maybe you have always wanted to give it a try? The 
Southern Regional Boys Ensemble is looking for new members -- no prior experience or audition required! 
Please join us after school on Tuesday April 5th from 2:15-3:00pm for an interest meeting. If you have any 
questions, please see Ms. Tabb in the VMR. 

 
The Math team meetings for the next 2 weeks are cancelled due to testing.  We will meet again on Tuesday,  

April 19.  If you have any questions please see Mrs. Lovas or Mrs. Browning. 

 
The Middle School Variety show is this Wednesday, April 6, at 6:30 in the High School Auditorium. Don’t 

miss your talented classmates perform! The show is great and promises to be the best yet! Tickets are  

just $3 . See you at the show! 

 
There will be NO Homework Habitat for the next two weeks during PARCC testing. 
 
The next SHOP Club meeting will be Monday, April 18. 

 
What will you do to choose “kind” today?? 


